
Subject: RE: LANI mosaic's plywood problem
From: Arturo <arturo@lani.org>
Date: 01/18/2018 10:57 AM
To: Misty Iwatsu <mistyli@aol.com>, "bill.cody@lacity.org"
<bill.cody@lacity.org>

Thanks Misty.   Austin is in the process of finalizing the change order so construction can
begin.   He is moving moneys from different categories so Axiom can commence.   We’ll
keep you posted.

Arturo Nevarez
Program Manager
Los Angeles Neighborhood Initiative
800 Figueroa St., Suite 970
Los Angeles, CA 90017
Phone: (213) 627-1822 ext. 17
Fax: (213) 627-1821
arturo@lani.org
www.lani.org

From: Misty Iwatsu [mailto:mistyli@aol.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2018 10:49 AM
To: Arturo; bill.cody@lacity.org; esteban@axiomcm.com
Subject: LANI mosaic's plywood problem

It was just reported the the plywood at Ave. 58 and North Figueroa in front of the typewriter store is causing a
trip and fall hazard.

Misty Iwatsu, Executive Director
North Figueroa Association
Lincoln Heights Benefit Assn of LA

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this email is confidential information intended for the use of
the individual(s) named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or
agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in
error, please notify the sender. Thank you.
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